
 

       

 

 

Comments of Boston Energy Trading and Marketing 
Generator Contingency and Remedial Action Scheme Modeling Draft Final Proposal 

 
Boston Energy Trading and Marketing (“Boston Energy”) appreciates the opportunity to provide brief comments 
on the CAISO’s Generator Contingency and Remedial Action Scheme Modeling draft final proposal dated June 30, 
2017.  
 
Boston Energy requests the ISO publish the list of generators/load’s that have RAS schemes included in the 
expanded constraint modeling design.  Without such information it will be near impossible for market participants 
to understand market outcomes and price formation.  Further, transparency into which generators have RAS 
schemes is critical for forward market products such as CRR’s.  Failing to release such information would be 
inconsistent with FERC’s recent efforts to improve transparency on the price formation process through the Uplift 
Cost Allocation and Transparency in Markets NOPR.     
 
If you have any questions please let me know. 
 

Submitted by,  

Michael Kramek 
Director, Market Policy & Regulatory Affairs 
Boston Energy Trading and Marketing LLC 
Cell: 617-279-3364 
Email: michael.kramek@betm.com 

 


